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Looking for ways to contribute to the auction, but don’t have a lot of time?  The Loyal Heights Auction Committee is inviting you to present your signature dessert at the Dessert Dash which will take place during the auction on Saturday, March 24.  We need to procure more than 40 desserts which will be bid on at the auction.  We look forward to bidding on, dashing for, and eventually consuming your divine creations! 
Baking not your favorite activity?  Consider procuring your favorite treat from one of our fabulous local bakeries.
Please keep in mind that each dessert should serve 10 people and require no refrigeration at the auction.
Please contact:
Shannon Koller shannon.m.koller@gmail.com
Kathleen Meehan Lorenzo Kathleen@meehan-lorenzo.org
Just let us know the name of your dessert and whether or not you’ll be bringing it to the auction or needed to arrange for a pick up on the morning of the auction.
See you at the auction!

